
 
 

 

  

 

 

11.09.23 – Gradual 

Admissions Start 

29.09.23 – MacMillan 

Coffee Morning 

2.10.23 – Black History 

Month 

4.10.23 – International 

Day  

9.10.23 – Harvest Food 

Bank Collection 

10.10.23 – World Mental 

Health Day 

16.10.23 – Every Child is 

an Artist Week 

18.10.23 – Grandparents 

Day  

20.10.23 – School closes 

for Half Term   

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Back  

 

Welcome back, we hope you have all had a lovely Summer. We 
are excited to be welcoming new children and families to 

Martenscroft Nursery School.  

We are busy planning the year ahead with lots of exciting 
opportunities for the children. We will continue to ensure we 

build excellent relationships with our families, so together we 
can provide the best possible start for our children.   

I would like to take the opportunity to thank you for choosing 
and entrusting us with your child’s early education. 

Martenscroft is an excellent setting that provides the best 
experiences for children and families. 

Amy Davenport - Headteacher 

MacMillan Coffee Morning 

Please join us on Friday 29th September 
between 9am – 10am for a coffee morning. 

All proceeds will go towards cancer research.  

This will be a lovely way to meet new 
parents, talk to other parents and meet other 
members of the staff team you may have not 

met yet.  

The event will be held in the training  
room at the front of school.  

We look forward to seeing you there! 


